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Your Excellency, 

As a member of Amnesty International , I am 

opposed to the death penalty in ah l cases without 

reservation.Therefore,I was very much disturbed 

to hear that on 19 October 1992,Juan Domingo 

Salvo Zuniga was confirmed the death sentence by 

the Supreme Court for the murders of Antonia del 

Carmen Cabrera and her three children. 

As President of the Republic of Chile,you have 

the authority to commute the sentence.I urge you 

to do so,because the death penalty is against ahl 

humanitarian principles of advanced societies 

such as that of the Republic of Chile. 

Thank you very much for your attention to this 

case. 

Yours Respectfully, 
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